
December 11, 2020 

 
Mr. Brandon Roberts 
Executive Director, Office of Rulemaking 
Designated Federal Official, Aviation Rulemaking Advisory Committee 
Federal Aviation Administration 
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20591 
 
Via email:  brandon.roberts@faa.gov and 9-awa-arac@faa.gov 
 
RE:  Part 145 Working Group Preliminary Recommendation Report 
 
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
 
On December 10, 2020, the Aviation Rulemaking Advisory Committee (“ARAC”) voted 
unanimously to accept the Part 145 Working Group’s (“Part 145 WG”) Preliminary 
Recommendation Report (“Report”).  As directed in the ARAC tasking, the Part 145 WG developed 
this Report and provided recommendations based on its analysis and findings. This Report was 
also submitted timely, as provided in the tasking, no later than 24 months from the first 
meeting of the Part 145 Working Group. 

On behalf of the ARAC members, please accept the Part 145 WG’s Report and submit to the 
relevant program offices for consideration. ARAC would also like to extend its appreciation to 
the Part 145 WG Co-Chairs and its members for its efforts to complete the Report timely 
especially given the challenges of meeting and coordinating the finalization of the Report 
virtually. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you very much. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Yvette A. Rose 
ARAC Chair 
202.293.1032 
yrose@cargoair.org 
 

cc: David Oord, ARAC Vice Chair:  david.oord@lilium.com 
 Sarah MacLeod, Part 145 Working Group Co-Chair:  sarah.macleod@arsa.org  
 Ric Peri, Part 145 Working Group Co-Chair:  ricp@aea.net  
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